
 

 

 

 

 
District Governors March Newsletter 

 

Fellow Lions, 
 

Another month of “Acts of Random Kindness” is complete.  This has been a very busy but 

productive month.  We started with the Winter Cabinet Meeting with 178 members representing 

42 Clubs.  I want to thank the Windsor and District Lions Club for all the hard work they did to 

make the Winter Cabinet Meeting such a resounding success. 

 

I also had the pleasure of being the guest speaker at the 70
th

 Charter for the Sheet Harbour Lions 

Club.  What a wonderful time we all had.  I want to thank the Clubs who were in attendance to 

show their support for the Club.  The Chezzetcook & District Lions and the Kentville Lions also 

celebrated their Charter nights this month. 

 

Again, PCC Peter and I thank all the clubs we have visited for their hospitality.  It is always a 

pleasure to visit clubs in our wonderful District. 

 

My visits for the month of March are as follows: 

1 – St. Margaret’s Bay 

5 – Weymouth Branch 

6 – Bridgewater 

8 – Louisdale 

9 – Truro 

12 – Springhill 2011 

15 – Parrsboro 

19 – Lockeport 

21 – Aylesford 

26 – Middleton 

27 – Sydney / New 

Waterford / Glace Bay

 

This year we will be celebrating 40 years for the Lions Day with the United Nations, which will 

be held on March 24
th

, in New York City, USA. 

 

Remember, the Convention is just around the corner.  Our guest speaker is PIP Dr. Clement 

Kusiak.  Please ensure that if you are attending, you submit the registration form to the 

Yarmouth Lions Club.  This will ensure that they have the correct numbers for the meals.  The 

Yarmouth Lions have been working very hard to ensure that we have a wonderful convention. 

 

Remember – Respect is a very powerful thing.  If you respect your members, they will, in return, 

respect you.  We are all here to accomplish a common goal – “SERVICE THOSE IN NEED”. 
 

 
 

Namaste Lions. 
 

 

Yours in Lionism, 

DG Rhonda 

 

 


